
The California Almond Sustainability 
Program (CASP) was designed to 
promote sustainable farming in a way 
that works for the business of almond 
growing—using practices that are 
economically viable, based on 
scientific research, common sense, 
and a respect for the environment to 
grow a plentiful, nutritious, and safe 
food product.  
 
Almond growers have been focused 
on efficient resource use for years.  
Until now, there has been no 
organized way to document your 
efforts and those of almond growers 
statewide. With your participation, 
CASP will equip the California 
Almond growing community with up-
to-date data to use when talking to 
regulators and the public. But more 
importantly, it allows us to document 
the environmental and social 
practices of almond growers 
throughout the state so that we can 
keep food companies around the 
globe coming back for more almonds 
from the grower community they 
trust. Attend an upcoming workshop, 
relax with fellow growers, and Stand 
Tall in the California Almond 
community by telling your story as a 
participant in the California Almond 
Sustainability Program. 
 
WANT TO KNOW MORE?  
 
Stop by the Almond Board of 
California booth in the  Tent. 
 
Be sure to ask for details on when 
and where the next workshop will 
be held. 
 
sustainability@almondboard.com 

209.343.3230 

Help the California Almond Business STAND TALL 
Be a part of the California Almond Sustainability Story 
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